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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
March 27, 2025 

Grandview Launches Business Spotlight Initiative  
to Celebrate Local Growth 

Grandview, WA – The City of Grandview is excited to launch a new initiative aimed at recognizing 
and promoting local businesses. This effort will highlight new businesses joining the community as 
well as celebrate key milestones for existing businesses, including major anniversaries, 
expansions, and the introduction of new services. Grandview is experiencing rapid population 
growth with numerous new housing developments completed and more underway. At the same 
time, there is a surge in new business license applications. 

Businesses featured in this initiative are identified through new business license applications 
submitted to the city. To enhance visibility and outreach, the City of Grandview has partnered a 
marketing firm, to showcase these businesses through engaging announcements on the city’s 
website and official Facebook page. Additionally, these features may be shared by local media 
outlets to further support and promote Grandview’s growing business community. 

The city encourages residents and business owners to participate by submitting nominations for 
businesses deserving of recognition. Forms are now available on the City of Grandview website at 
www.grandview.wa.us. On completion, either mail to City Hall, or email to City Administrator Shane 
Fisher at sfisher@grandview.wa.us 

Through this collaborative effort, Grandview continues to support economic growth while 
strengthening the local business economy. Learn more at www.grandview.wa.us.  
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